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May 25, 2007

Raymond Lutz
P. O. Box 252
El Cajon, CA 92022

RE:  Public Records Request for Bomb Threat at County Dept of Planning

Dear Mr. Lutz:

This is in response to your request for those records of public documents held by the San
Diego Police Department, which we received on May 15th.

Under the rules of the California Public Records Act (CPRA), we will make responsive
documents in our possession available for your review; except for records, which may be
exempt by the Act. Although the CPRA generally mandates disclosure of public records, there
are certain exemptions from disclosure. Among those exemptions are “records of complaints
to, or investigations conducted by . . . any state or local police agency . . . , or any investigatory
or security files compiled by any other state or local agency for correctional, law enforcement,
or licensing purposes. . .” Gov. Code § 6254(f). Under that exemption we will withhold
certain information on investigations conducted by this department.

However, | have included certain documents responsive to your request, with redactions. If
you have any further questions or comments please feel free to contact me.
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Attachment: San Diego Regional Crime/Incident Reports

Office of the Chief of Police
1401 Broodway = San Diege, C4 92101-5779
Tal (619 531-2000




